
 

BERRYESSA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
At the Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

June 12, 2024 
Berryessa Union School District 

981 Ridder Park Drive 
San Jose, CA  95131 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Government Code section 4217.12, the 
Berryessa Union School District Board will hold a public hearing to receive and 
consider comments from the public on the proposed implementation of the 
District’s Energy Infrastructure Modernization Program. The Board will review 
findings that demonstrate the cost of the program will be less than the anticipated 
marginal cost of thermal, electrical, or other energy that would have been 
consumed in the absence of those purchases. The Board will also consider 
adoption of a resolution to authorize an agreement for implementing the program. 

The public hearing will take place at the Board’s regularly scheduled public meeting 
on Wednesday June 12, 2024 at 6:00pm at the Board Room located at 981 Ridder 
Park Drive, San Jose, CA 95131.   

Persons seeking information concerning the Energy Infrastructure Modernization 
Program should contact: 

 
Tony Kanastab 

Bond Facilities Director  

Berryessa Union School District 
981 Ridder Park Drive 
San Jose, CA 995131 

(408) 923-1873 
 

Posted:  May 29, 2024 
BUSD District Office & Thirteen Schools 


